Huia Range School

Cole Street Phone 06 374 6444
Dannevirke Fax 06 374 9268

Touch Rugby 2022

Kia ora everyone,

Dannevirke Primary Schools Touch Rugby starts on Friday 28th October 2022 (Week 2), at
3.45pm at Coronation Park.

Fee: $10 per registered child

From the organisers:

Games will be 2 x 10 min halves, 1 min half time.

There are 3 divisions: Junior (year 1-3), Intermediate (year 4-6) and Senior (year 7-8)

Junior grade: Play with 7 players on the field, must have at least two girls on the field. ALL
TEAMS MUST PROVIDE AN UMPIRE and teams will have turns at umpiring the game each
week.

Intermediate & Seniors grades : Play with 6 players on the field, must have minimum two
females on the field. ALL TEAMS MUST PROVIDE AN UMPIRE and teams will have turns at

umpiring the game each week.

All umpires are required to go to the office to collect score cards etc and return them after the
game.

Side-line behaviour - (MUST READ!!!) Unfortunately, all too often, we see behaviour from adults
on sports’ sidelines that is unacceptable and extremely unhelpful to our tamariki and rangatahi.

Kids want to enjoy their sport and want encouragement from the sideline. As supporters, parents
and role models it is important that we show our tamariki and Rangatahi what it means to
support each other so they can develop a lifelong love of sport, not because they won but
because they felt connected, they showed up and tried their best.

Also, our umpires and coaches are volunteers, and we are extremely grateful to have them!!! So
please respect them.

For Huia Range to enter teams, we must have a parent or guardian allocated to each team and a
referee, or the children will not be able to participate.

Teams must be sorted by the end of Week 1.

For tamariki interested in playing touch rugby this term we need your name and year level to
Jacqui as soon as possible by email | boustead@huiarange.school.nz , or ring Suzie on 06 374
6444 or leave a messagef/text on the school cell phone 027 781 2224 or email
office@huiarange.school.nz.

Kind regards,

Jacqui Boustead



